
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Smith, Martin
To: O"Connor, Kevin
Subject: Automatic reply: Diridon - Interconnection service application discussion
Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:16:48 PM

 

 

Thank you for your message.
 
I will be attending training on Wednesday, June 10, and Thursday, June 11, with limited e-mail and
voicemail access. I will return your message as soon as possible.
 
Thank you,
 
Martin Smith | Transmission Contract Manager, Sr.
Electric Transmission Contract Management, Electric Grid Interconnection
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1360 | MC: B13U
Office:  (415) 973-4536
Mobile:  (925) 872-0288
E-Mail:  martin.smith@pge.com
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